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Thank you,
 
Hing Pan (Billy) Wong
Contracting Officer
National Institute of Standards and Technology
Acquisition Management Division
Building 301 Room B162
100 Bureau Drive
Gaithersburg, MD 20899-1640
Email: HNW6@nist.gov
Phone: 301-975-6289
In an effort to evaluate customer satisfaction, the DOC/OAAM would appreciate your taking a
few moments to complete our Client Survey by clicking on the link below. Your time and effort
in providing this valuable feedback pertaining to the services you received is greatly
appreciated.
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TAKE SURVEY




